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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Dayton Planning Commission will not hold the 
previously scheduled public hearing on Thursday, September 25, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. at the City 
Hall Annex, 408 Ferry Street, Dayton, OR 97114. 

The hearing, originally scheduled to consider File No. SDR 2025-01/VAR 2025-01, has been 
cancelled indefinitely. No testimony will be taken at this time, and no decision will be made. 

For questions or additional information, please contact City of Dayton at: 
cityofdayton@daytonoregon.gov or 503-864-2221 
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